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Season’s Greetings
The Campbelltown Hospital Redevelopment team is taking a 
break over the holidays to spend time with friends and family, 
and to recharge before getting back into it from 8 January.  

We thank you for your continuing interest as we build your 
new hospital and look forward to keeping you updated as 
redevelopment works are finalised in 2024. 

Hospital staff with our beautiful Christmas tree in the main foyer

Wishing you all the very best for the festive season from the Campbelltown Hospital team. 



2023 - The year in review
As the end of 2023 approaches we reflect on  
the huge year we’ve had in Redevelopment!

In February 2023 we celebrated the official opening  
of the 12-storey Clinical Services Building, the 
centrepiece of the $632 million Stage 2 of the 

hospital’s redevelopment, bringing world-class 
healthcare to the growing Macarthur region. The  
new building positions Campbelltown Hospital to 
provide safe, high-quality health services for our 
community well into the future.

And throughout the year we’ve celebrated as new 
spaces and services have officially opened or come 
online including the antenatal ward opening in March, 
the new link bridge in October, and our third cardiac 
catheritisation laboratory just last month. 

Official opening of the new Campbelltown Hospital

Antenatal ward opening 



For more information:
  www.campbelltownredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au

   (02) 4634 4994 

 SWSLHD-CampbelltownHospitalRedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au 

Recognition for the project
Earlier this year our pioneering design work was 
recognised through the Billard Leece Partnership 
receiving top accolades for Mental Health and 
Interior Design and The Arts at the European 
Healthcare Awards. 

The Campbelltown Hospital Redevelopment was 
celebrated for its visionary design and patient-centric 
spaces, integrating six-storeys of mental health 
services with thoughtful incorporation of art as a 
healing environment.

Campbelltown Hospital was also proud to be 
selected as a finalist for Project of the Year at this 
year’s National Infrastructure Awards. Hosted by 
Infrastructure Partnerships Australia, the national 

awards recognise and celebrate excellence in project 
delivery and individual achievement across the 
infrastructure sector.

Rounding out the year, the team was honoured to be 
recognised for its Arts and Culture Strategy, winning 
the award for Enhancing Patients’ Experience Through 
Arts award at the 2023 South Western Sydney Local 
Health District Quality Awards. The award recognised the 
integration of the arts across a wide range of clinical and 
non-clinical settings on campus. 

Follow us on Facebook or subscribe to the newsletter  
to stay up to date on progress by emailing us at  
SWSLHD-CampbelltownHospitalRedevelopment@
health.nsw.gov.au. 

What’s new  
in 2024?
We’re looking forward to a 
busy start to the new year with 
plenty still going on behind the 
scenes. A number of outstanding 
activities will be finalised in 2024 
including the much-anticipated 
new northern hospital entrance 
with its links through to Hospital 
Street, and the relocation of the 
renal unit from level 10 into a new 
purpose-built space on level 1. 

Watch this space!


